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Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y5 visit Leeds Rhinos Netball Team– Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 
Your child has the opportunity to Leeds Beckett University to watch Leeds Rhinos Netball 
team train on Wednesday 20th March 2024, from 9am – 12:45pm   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for your child to achieve a 50 things at Orchard Head to 
watch a live sporting event and observe a professional athletes training. They will be able 
to watch the athletes train before meeting the team and ask them lots of questions.  
 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £3. This is a non-refundable, voluntary 
contribution; however, if insufficient funds are received, the trip may have to be 
cancelled and all contributions refunded. Trips are carefully costed, however any 
surplus will be dealt with as per the school’s Charging and Remissions policy, which 
is available on the school website. Payment should be made online through My 
Child At School.  We appreciate that not all parents have access to the internet and 
therefore the office staff will be able to accept payment by debit/credit card, either 
at the office window or over the telephone.  For all payments made, an electronic 
receipt will be issued. Please submit payment for this trip by Monday 18th March 
2023. 
 
Children will leave school alongside members of staff from Orchard Head at 9am to arrive 
at 10am. They will then return to school for 12:45pm. 
 
9am:     Leave Orchard Head school 
9:45 – 10am:    Arrive at Leeds Beckett University.  
10am – 12pm   Observe the Leeds Rhinos Netball team and meet them. 
12pm – 12:45pm: Children return to Orchard Head for lunchtime. 
 
The event takes place during school, so children will not need a packed lunch, however 
your child should bring a bottle of water.  Pupils will need to wear their school uniform and 
a coat.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss E Scholes 
Year 5 class teacher 
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